
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the Secretary of the Yorktown Heights 
Fire District, Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, NY until 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 19, 2023 
at the Secretary’s Office, 334 Underhill Ave. 4B, Yorktown Heights, NY 10598 for the delivery of heating 
oil and On Road Diesel, #2 fuel oil, and a yearly service contract for the year 2024.  For specifications, 
contact the Secretary’s office Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 9:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. by 
phone, 914-962-5561 ext. 2, or email jeandistrict@yorktownfire.org.  Bids will be opened December 19, 
2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Station #2 Firehouse, Locksley Road, Yorktown Heights, NY. 
 
The bidder assumes the risk of any delay in the mail.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal delivery, 
the bidder assumes the responsibility for having the bids in at the time and the place specified above. 
 
The Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept that bid which is 
deemed most favorable to the interests of the Yorktown Heights Fire District. 
 

Jeanmarie Klaus 
Secretary/Treasurer 

Yorktown Heights Fire District 
914-962-5561 ext. 2 
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